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13th November, 2023 
 

 
Cycle to School Week – Monday 27th November to Friday 1st December 2023 

 
 
Dear Families, 
          
We are running a Cycle to School Week at the end of November. We would like to encourage as 
many families as possible to cycle to school this week, whatever the weather!  
 
The event will take place on from Monday 27th November to Friday 1st December 2023. 
 
We have chosen this date as it follows the Bikeability sessions Key Stage Two are currently taking 
part in. Hopefully, they will be able to put the skills they have learnt into use. 
 
 
Biker’s Breakfast 
 
The most exciting part of the week is that we are hosting a Biker’s Breakfast on Friday 1st December 
at 8:15 a.m. If you cycle at least three times over the week, you can join us for a hot sausage bap to 
celebrate your commitment. 
 
If you would like to order a breakfast bap please do so via your MCAS account.  The link can be found 
under products. The cost of the breakfast will be £1 per person (parents/carers and siblings are 
welcome to eat too) and we will be serving sausage baps. Vegetarian and vegan alternatives will be 
available. 
 
If you live too far away to cycle the whole distance to school, please consider bringing bikes in the 
car and cycling part of your journey.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss Edwards-King and Ms Richman 
PE Lead and PSHE Lead 
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